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MAYOR’S EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 

Letter of Support for the Druids Rugby Club 

 

Report Purpose 

To seek Council approval on a letter for support for the Druids Rugby Club 

Mayor’s Executive Committee Recommendation to Council 

THAT Mayor, on behalf of Council, write a letter of support for the Druids Rugby Club to the 

Minister of Infrastructure requesting that the province work with the Club to arrange a long 

term lease for their facility once construction of the pipeline is completed.  

Rationale 

At the July 15, 2019 Mayor’s Executive Committee meeting, the Committee made a decision 

to make the above recommendation to Council.  


